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lam thoroughly opposed to this potential rulemaking changel I!! What in the world is this administration thinking by
making Pennsylvania even more non-competitive for business in general.
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“1 do not believe that the so lutioi I to our prnblerri is simply to elec. I Lb e r iqIl I people. The nupart or I thing is to es t,bh, Ii a political c Ibn ate of apinia; winch will in ak e it
politically profitable for the wrong people to do the rig/it thing. Unless it is politic ally profitable for the wiong people to do I/jo right thing, the ruht people LVIII not do
the right thing either, or if they try, they will shortly be out of oflice “Milton Friedman
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